THANK YOU, DAVE WAGNER! **VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR!**



Campus hosted a Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon. Fern Arness, Life received special recognition for his 23 years of service doing a Friday contributions and commitment to service. Volunteer David Wagner afternoon Bible Study. In addition, Mayor Carl Florea spoke on the On Wednesday, February 19, Mountain Meadows Senior Living importance of volunteerism and its value to the community. Enrichment Director, recognized several volunteers for their



















